
   

  
  

On eve of International Children’s Day employees of Ural Transport
Investigations Directorate visit and congratulate inmates of special
school

 

  
  

On the eve of the International Children’s Day employees of the Ural Transport Investigations
Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative Committee visited and congratulated the inmates at
Chernousov special correction boarding school.

During the meeting with the children, the investigators talked about their education, organization of
their leisure activities, their social adaptation. In addition, they got familiar with living conditions in
the facility and relationships with the teachers and administration. During the meeting the children
willingly showed their handicrafts and a nature corner.

After the meeting, there was a lesson with high school students on behavior near railways. Films and
videos were demonstrated explaining rules of safe behavior near railways.

In addition, documentary “Stolen Childhood” on prevention of juvenile crimes and homelessness,
prepared by the Russia’s Investigative Committee, was shown. 

At the end of the meeting the investigators gave the children goods. No doubt such meetings will be
held in future. 
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